PRESS RELEASE

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING
T Brazeau, Old 64 Road
Peshtigo Brook Bridge
LOC STR
Oconto County

A public involvement meeting will be held by the Town of Brazeau for the bridge replacement
along Old 64 Road over the Peshtigo Brook.

Discussion will focus on the replacement of the Old 64 Road Bridge, traffic impacts, and the
construction schedule of this project. The project construction could begin as early as the
summer of 2025.

The meeting will be held at the Brazeau Town Hall, 10892 Parkway Road, Pound, WI 54161 on
Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at 5:30 pm. A short presentation of the proposed bridge replacement
will be provided by representatives of the consulting firm Ayres Associates Inc. Informal
discussions will follow the presentation to discuss individual concerns regarding the project. All
interested persons are invited to attend.
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